
 

           

 

DATE:                  October 19, 2021 

 

TO: PJ Mrsic, Network System Senior Engineer  

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Outside Structured Cabling Services, Event #10329 

   

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for Outside Structured Cabling 

Services contract to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. 

M/WBE goals were not established for this project; however, M/WBE firms were notified of the 

opportunity to submit a proposal.  

 

Precision Contracting Services, Inc. was the selected vendor for a two-year contract with the 

option of one-year renewal. The estimated contract value is $165,000.00.  

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes; the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making 

any such changes. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Cc:  Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer  

        Timothy Jackson, M/WBE Coordinator  

        Sylvia F. Suriani, Network Services Manager  

        Jason Kieffer, Contracts Analyst – PSD  

 

 
 


